
PUBLIC NOTICE 
A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 

PROPOSED 2024 BUDGET 

FOR CRANDALL PUBLIC LIBRARY 

WILL BE HELD ON 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 26, 2023, 4:30 P.M. 

THE MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWS THE 

BUDGET HEARING 

COMMUNITY ROOM (LOWER LEVEL) 

SEE THE LIBRARY WEBSITE FOR 

INFORMATION 

https://www.crandalllibrary.org 

 

https://www.crandalllibrary.org/governance/board-agenda-and-minutes/2022-board-agendas-and-minutes/

